
THE GEARS

    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: March 31, 2011
Present: President Chris, President Elect Michal, Tyler, John M, Rev Barbara, Judy, Tim

 

Tyler paid a happy dollar because it is going to snow tomorrow on April 1.  He’s a skier

 

Judy is having a construction party at her barn that she finally received the ok and permits to demolish to build her new house.  Call Judy if you want to attend her barn party next Mon or Tuesday

 

Rev Barbara paid a happy dollar for the successful kickoff of the Everett Eats Healthy Program

 

Judy was fined a second time from criticizing Tim and calling him and idiot for buying a ticket to see Charlie Sheen. Although Janet was not at the meeting, she agrees with Judy!

 

Business:

 

Bowl A Thon sign up sheets have been mailed

 

$950 has been received in Dick O’Meara’s memory MJ discussed purchasing a peace pole for the school in Dick’s memory

 

There is a guest speaker next week to talk about the bike path to the sea.  Please try to attend

Janet would like to thank her fellow Rotarians for their well wishes.  She is beginning outpatient rehab and is working hard on her rehab and being nice to her clinicians.  She expects to be back to Rotary meetings in mid-May and will begin working part-time at the end of April (fingers crossed). 

